
 

Don’t despair! Bill makes it better for Wealden Business 
Group 
 
The latest survey among members of Tenterden-based networking organisation 
Wealden Business Group showed that business prospects were good and getting 
better. So why did members hold their heads in their  hands at the latest meeting? 
 
No, it wasn't a demonstration of despair at some unforeseen economic calamity. It 
was simply local osteopath Bill Ferguson encouraging a little audience participation 
during his presentation on the healing benefits of cranial osteopathy. 
 
Wealden Business Group comprises 31 owner managers of businesses across the 
Weald, meeting each week at The Little Silver Hotel, Tenterden to exchange sales 
leads and referrals, hear presentations from members, and enjoy a lively social 
calendar and fundraising programme. 
 
New members wishing to join Wealden Business Group should contact WBG 
secretary Peta Ashby on 01580 763911 or 07843 270228, email peta@challenge-
tv.eu 
 

 
 
Picture shows Bill Ferguson persuading his audience of the benefits of cranial osteopathy! 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Richard Harvey tel: 01580 763605 or 07780 607209


